
Ambassador Kaitani’s Farewell Meeting with the Speaker of the Parliament 

 

On 19 July, Ambassador Toshio Kaitani paid a farewell call on Speaker of the 

Parliament Irakli Kobakhidze. The Speaker emphasized that Japan and Georgia have 

built good relations and extended his appreciation for Japan’s assistance to Georgia 

and the Ambassador’s personal contributions in developing the bilateral relation. 

Ambassador Kaitani noted with pleasure the development of close relations between 

Japan-Georgia during the last 25 years and Japan’s readiness for continuing and 

strengthening friendship and corporation with Georgia in the future. 

 

 

(The photos have been provided by the Parliament of Georgia.) 
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